September 27, 2012
Karen Menne-Jacobsen. P.E.

6501 Americas Parkway NE,  Ste 400

Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:
6448 Trujillo Rd SW, Trujillo Rd SW,
Request for Permanent C.O.  - Approved

Engineer’s Stamp dated: 10-05-10 (K-11/D073)

Certification dated: 09-24-12


Dear Mrs. Jacobsen,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 09-27-12, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records. This certification can be e-mailed to me at: tsims@cabq.gov. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Sims,
Plan Checker—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

